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Looking for solutions for your slash?
Last year CLCC owners were very fortunate to have the Grand Lake Fire Department Volunteers take time out of their busy schedules to donate a slash trailer that was moved around our neighborhoods for you to place your slash in for several weeks and then they chipped it for us at no cost using their chipper. These volunteers also have helped CLCC over the years volunteering their time to chip the slash after Slash & Trash weekends in July in past.
Unfortunately this year the firefighters are extremely busy with the recovery efforts from the East Troublesome Fire and they do not have the available resources or equipment to help us out this year.  Instead, they are requesting everyone bring their slash to them during the free Grand County Chipping days listed here https://bewildfireready.org/community-chipping-days/.   
CLCC strongly requests that owners bring their slash to the Grand County Community Chipping Days to the extent possible.  While we do still plan to have our normal Slash & Trash weekend on July 24 & 25th., we will be unable to use the horse pasture to collect slash because of the ongoing rebuilding of the maintenance building that was lost in the fire.  slash from your private properties is not to be brought to the horse pasture for disposal at any time during the year.   We will be providing a limited number of roll-offs for the slash in the neighborhood during Slash & Trash, but we will have to pay to have these slash roll-offs hauled to the landfill since there are no fire department resources to do the chipping.  Please help us manage CLCC costs and protect your low HOA dues by bringing your slash to the Grand County community Chipping Days if possible and please assist your neighbors if you have the capability. 
Please recognize that the CLCC Slash & Trash event relies upon volunteers to make this event happen.  Without the appropriate number of volunteers, this event cannot take place.  Please Sign up to volunteer for the slash & trash event here.  
Finally, as a reminder, each owner is responsible for their slash and clean-up on their own property.  CLCC Staff cannot assist owners to do clean-up work on their private properties or haul away your slash or trash.
Please note slash from your private properties is not to be brought to the horse pasture for disposal at any time during the year.  
Here are some other organizations and links that might be able to help you with your clean-up efforts, should you need assistance: 
               Adopt a family 
              Southern Baptist Disaster Relief 
               Cost-share program 
               Firewise assessments by emailing BeWildfireReady@gmail.com
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